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11th December 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 
We hope you are all keeping well and had a nice weekend. 

 

Homework club will run as usual for the rest of this week. Homework club will not 
run next week.  

 

The school term is finishing on Friday 22nd December 2023. Junior and Senior Infants 
and their siblings will finish at 11.50. The rest of the school will finish at 12.00.  

 

A huge thank you to Tidy Towns for organizing ‘Santa Comes to Town’ last Saturday 
9th December. Everyone had a lovely evening. Well done to our choir for their beautiful 
singing on the night. 

 

The Santa Truck will be visiting Allenwood GAA this Thursday 14th December from 
7.00pm – 8.30pm. Children will meet Santa, Mrs. Clause, the Elves and lots more. Not 
only that…. inside the truck itself you can see Santa’s grotto and sleigh. All donations 
go to the LauraLynn – Ireland’s children’s Hospice.  
 
 
As part of the preparation programme for first communion, there will be a communion 
preparation mass this Saturday 16th December at 6.30pm in Allenwood church. We 
ask all parents/guardians together with their first communion child to attend this mass.  
 
 
4th and 5th class will begin swimming lessons in K-Leisure on Tuesday 9th of January. 
They will go every Tuesday for 5 weeks. The dates are 16th, 23rd, 30th of January and 
6th of February. A link has been set up on Aladdin for payment. Thank you to all those 
who have already paid. 
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Envelopes for contributions to the St Vincent de Paul Allen are available from the 
school office.  If you yourself are in need of their support, then you can call them 
confidentially on 085 2095220.    

Wishing you a wonderful Christmas ahead and a blessed 2024 

Thanking you in advance, 
Mary McDermott 
(Secretary) 
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